
  
  

Monday 25th November 2024  

  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

This is a letter to inform you that on:   

  

Date: Tuesday 3rd December 2024   

  

Your school will be taking part in Practical Pedestrian Training. This training will inside in the school hall.   

  

Practical Pedestrian Training will last for one hour per class.   

  

We would be grateful if you could reinforce the safety message after their training has taken place.  

  

Remember - Stop, Look, Listen...THINK!  

  

Kind regards,  

  

The Road Safety and School Travel Team  

London Borough of Hillingdon  
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